
            ADRIAN PARK BOARD 
           16 East 5th Street, PO Box 246, Adrian, MO 64720-0246  
                     Phone: 816-297-2659 Fax: 816-297-2888 

            Mike Burris, President                                   Scott Ford                                  Jessie Keister- Moles 
            Kevin Dizney, Vice-President                       James Langley                           Lance Loughridge 
            Jonhenry Jackson, Treasurer                        Matt Miller 
                                              Secretary                    
 
 

04/06/23 Park Board Meeting called to order by Mike Burris at 6:30 pm. 
 
Roll Call taken – Mike Burris-present, Kevin Dizney-present, Scott Ford-present, Jonhenry Jackson-present, 
Jessie Keister-Moles-absent, James Langley-present, Lance Loughridge-present, Matt Miller-absent. A 
quorum was present. Also present was Sheriff Chad Anderson, David Hummel, Amanda Rowland, and Ryan 
Wescoat.  
 
Pledge conducted. 
 
Approval of agenda was motioned by Lance Loughridge, seconded by James Langley. UA 
 
Approval of 02.02.23 minutes motioned by Lance Loughridge, seconded by Scott Ford. UA 
 
Approval of 03.02.23 minutes motioned by Jonhenry Jackson, seconded by James Langley. UA 
 
Sheriff Anderson addressed the Board to discuss the Sheriff’s Posse use of the rodeo arena for monthly 
events from May through October. Motion was made by James Langley to approve the Sheriff’s Posse using 
the arena for monthly events. Motion was seconded by Jonhenry Jackson. UA 
 
Discussion was had about the Park Board’s post office box. It was determined that the Park Board’s limited 
mail could be collected in the City’s PO Box. Motion was made to allow the current rental term to expire 
and not renew in November. Motioned by James Langley, seconded by Scott Ford. UA 
 
Discussion ensued regarding the School District’s rental of the baseball fields in the Adrian City Park. There 
were two view points represented. The first, the school pays for the ability of first right in reserving the 
fields to meet the needs of their baseball season. The second was that since other entities, such as little 
league, weren’t being charged that the school shouldn’t be charged either. Both positions were presented 
and debated passionately. The item was tabled to a later date so that a discussion with the school district 
could be had.   
 
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 9:00 pm by James Langley, seconded by Scott Ford. UA 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ryan Wescoat, City Administrator 
 

 
 


